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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  May 28, 2019    RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM:  Chris Carter, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
SUBJECT: Pride and Transgender Flag Raising Ceremony 
 
 
The Sarnia Pride and Transgender Association will host a flag raising ceremony 
on Friday, May 31 at 4:00 pm. 

City staff will raise the pride and transgender flags at the Seaway Centre 
Parkette, located at the end of Lochiel Street past Paul Blundy Park. 

Sarnia City Council resolved to display the flags for the month of June at its 
meeting on May 6, 2019.  

- 30 -  
 
For more information: 
Lila Palychuk, Treasurer, Sarnia Pride and Transgender Association 
lpalychuk@gmail.com or 226-402-3180 

Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3265 
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